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w‘ v Jaida Ohokannoak

August 19, 2019

Technical Advisor II
Nunavut Impact Review Board

N b_,AC NIRB File No. 13UN034

Reference: Opportunity to address comments received regarding the City of

AV SAY pac<PYYS . . 7
Iqaluit’s “New Landfill and Waste Transfer Station’ project proposal

NN*BrN 460

ABLAS, o<
<P Dear Ms. Ohokannoak,
BB BN [867) 979-5600

AN (86T 079-0866
Please accept this letter as City of Iqaluit’s formal request to resume the assessment of
the NIRB application 13UN034 under 143(4) of the Nunavut Planning and Project

Sty el lgelui Assessment Act.

Box 460

lqaluit, Nunavut Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

X0A OHO

Phone (867) 979-5600

Fax (867) 979-5922 Sincerely,

Ville &’ Igaluit 1 o ]

C.P. 460

Iqaluit, Nunavut

X0A 0HO Cameron Delong

TEL. (867) 979-5600 Acting Engineering Director

T (86797845922 P{lblic Works. and Engineering
City of Iqaluit
Box 460, Igaluit, NU
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